

Dr. Frank Ranelli Superintendent of Schools

> Dr. C. Alex Gray Principal

Kim Blanshaft Assistant Principal Martin Luther King Intermediate School

5205 Ludlow St. Piscataway, NJ 08854 732 699-1563, ext. 5440 Fax 732 699-1677

www.piscatawayschools.org

February 3, 2020

Dear Parents of Future King School Students,

As we reach the halfway point of the school year, it is an ideal time to start thinking about your child's transition from elementary to intermediate school. While I am sure you are pleased with the progress your child has made during his/her K-3 years, I realize you might be somewhat anxious about the transition to the intermediate level. If you and your child are experiencing any apprehension about entering a different school setting or having to establish new routines, I am happy to assure you that we are already making preparations to welcome your child into the King School Family. We are excited about each incoming fourth grade student, and will do everything possible to help ensure each child's success.

To begin your transition as a parent, I would like to invite you to our **King School Parent Orientation** on <u>Thursday, February 20, 2020 at 6:30pm</u>. This evening program is designed for parents only, and will afford you the opportunity to meet fourth grade teachers, learn about the curriculum, and receive details about the wonderful things that happen in our school. The program will begin in the cafeteria, where we will assemble for an informational presentation regarding life at MLK. Please note that all incoming 4<sup>th</sup> grade students will participate in a separate orientation when they visit King School later in the year.

I look forward to meeting you on February 20th!

Sincerely,

Dr. C. Alex Gray Principal

C. Alex Gray